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As a registered voter in Wyandotte County and a resident of Kansas since 1997, I am writing to urge
the committee to vote NO on House Bill 2749.

I oppose this bill because I do not believe the government or any other outside authority should be
able to overrule a woman's right to safe and legal abortion provided by qualified professionals.

Thank you for considering my perspective.


